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THE BULLY 
Number 17: 31 October 2012 

October is Vocational Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS      
 31 Oct -7  Nov - 2012 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

nN/A 1
st
 Rod Hughes 

3
rd

  Sandra Main  
5

th
 Steve & San Cluning- 9yr 1

st
 Cedric Getley  33yrs 

1
st
 Les Main   42 yrs 

    

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed,  7th November 2012 
 

Vocational Visit to  
 

Geographe Enterprises 
 

57 Craigie St ,LIA Bunbury 

Quote of the week:   
Enthusiasm is contagious – start an 
epidemic 

ConnectGroups- the voice of compassion 
 

Tracy Brooke and Lisa Barrett , from ConnectGroups, explained the 
role of their organization.  Funded by the Department of Communities, 
ConnectGroups provides practical assistance to established self help 
and support groups.  Their aim is to engage with the wider community 
in order to find the support groups that fits the needs of the client.  
Their mantle is to provide the ‘ voice’ for people who have become 
isolated as a result of their special needs and re-integrate them back 
into the community. They do this through four windows of opportunity 
known as training, referrals, research and advocacy. 

To be continued…. 
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Guests this evening 
Suzin Wells, from Telstra and Clint Hyne, Operations manager will be guests for the 
last time this week- next week they will be inducted.  Lisa Barrett, was supporting 
Tracy Brooke, following a presentation to the Bunbury community earlier in the day. 
 

Committee Reports 
 
Administration: Ben Andrew 
Next sundowner is at Murray Harris on Fri 30 November.  Ben attended Future 
Vision seminar over the week-end and reported about the new arrangements for 
clubs.  These included clubs being accredited and changes to the funding of grants 
and projects.  Ben was also looking for a president elect and editor of the Bully for 
his committee next year. 
 
Foundation: John Gray 
John had lodged an application for College Row School to be financially supported to 
purchase a tilt SmartBoard.  He also requested  hosts for the GSE Virgina team. 
 
Vocational : Andy Perrella 
Reminder next week is at Geographe  Enterprises. 
 
Community: Peter Hill 
Charity run on 8 Dec, call for volunteers. 
 

 

Black Tie Ball     
Mike Honeywell  presented findings from a 
post mortem on some of the concerns and 
issues regarding this major fundraising. 
Recommendations included thinking about the 
possibility of holding a number of smaller 
events  vs  one major event, working 
backwards by choosing how much funds our 
recipients need and work towards that amount 
and the need for a new committee.  President 
Stephen thanked the committee for  their hard 
work and the success of the event. 

 

AGM 
David Keyser, presented the financials, brief discussion, moved by Turk Ellis and 
seconded by Kim Rudd,  No objections so it was carried.  David was thanked for his 
work as treasurer. 
 

Continued from page 1 
Another aim of ConnectGroups is to collate the number and types of providers and 
secure grants  for small providers and organizations.  In this regard, they can report 
back to Mental Health about who they have helped and who still needs help.  
Questions from the floor suggested Men’s Shed may be a candidate for some funds.  
 
Further information can be found at www.connectgroups.org.au  or (08) 9228 4488 

http://www.connectgroups.org.au/
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Steve Cluning introduces 
Tray Brooke 

Tracy Brooke in action Terry Coote give the vote of 
thanks 

 

Weekly  Competition 
On this day- it is Halloween.  33 tickets sold, raised $93.  
 

Fines 
Sandro carried the box for setting fire to his paddock.  
Guess who……. 
Was seen at the railway institute in a merry mood 
Is a dancing queen 
Made more money selling the uncooked sausages at a BBQ 
Was seen wearing shorts and had photographic evidence in local rag 
Was winging about getting sunburnt whilst working on his boat.  
Seen going to work at 6 am and returning home and 6.15 am 
Bought a new state of art bike to keep up with the big boys. 
Could not  work out how to erect a self erecting stand 
Was welcomed back from holiday 
Has so much money they paid their dues twice. 
 
     
Special thanks to Murray Harris for designing the Mobile BBQ- It is proving to be a 
great asset to the club 
 

Reminders: 
7   Nov  Geographe Enterprises 
21 Nov DG Bob Cooper visits 
30 Nov  Sundowner at Murray Harris’ 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  

for the next fortnight! 
 

Duties:  7 Nov 14 Nov 

Host & Grace Jim Stephen Jim Stephen 

Properties Mike Presser Mike Presser 

Properties Andy Perrella Andy Perrella 

Reception Ray Jordan Ray Jordan 
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Reception Don Spriggins Don Spriggins 

Introduction Glenys McDonald Glenys McDonald 

Thanks Zaki Dorkham Zaki Dorkham 

Ticket Sales Kim Rudd Kim Rudd 

Fines David Miles David Miles 

Raffle Spinner Len or Murray Len or Murray 

 
 
 

 

                               
 
 

ED  


